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Purpose of the Report 
 

1 To update Members of representations received to the proposed speed limits 
on the B6277 Cotherstone. 

 
Update 
 
2 Members will recall in April 2011 a proposal to extend the length of the 30 

mph speed limit in Cotherstone on Road B6277 was discussed.  At the time 
Members supported the Parish Council in wanting to extend the speed limit 
further to the village nameplate sign.  See attached photograph in Appendix 1. 

 
3 The speed limit review has been discussed further with both the Police and 

the Parish Council who have now both agreed a compromise position of 
adjacent to the former railway line. See attached photograph in Appendix 2. 

 
4  The County Council approve of the compromise position and this requires no 

further legal process and will be implemented as soon as possible. 
 
Recommendation 
 
5 It is RECOMMENDED that the Committee note the compromise endorse the 

amended proposal to introduce a 30 mph speed limit on Road B6277 
Cotherstone and proceed with the implementation of the Traffic Regulation 
Order. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Appendix 1 
 
B6277, South of Fitzhugh Court, Cotherstone 

 
Photo taken looking north from village namplate. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
Appendix 2 

 
 
 
 
The proposal is for the speed limit to commence in the vicinity of the PROW sign 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact: Lee Mowbray   Telephone: (01388) 602028  
 


